
e-Learning Conference – 2nd November 2006  
9.00 – 4.00 pm 

Norwich Professional Development Centre 
course ref : 6EN083 

 
This conference is part of the Secondary Strategy and the Norfolk E-Learning  
Programme of Support for E-learning in Norfolk. There are two places for delegates 
from each secondary school. The intended audience is the person responsible for 
developing e-learning across the school and one other member of staff with an e-
learning role. 
Supply cover will be given for schools needing to cover an actual teaching commitment 
to attend the day, to claim you will need to send a completed but uncoded supply form 
to Anne Mitchell at the PDC, payment will be paid directly to the supply teacher.  
 
The programme is wide ranging and will cover: 
- The launch of the Norfolk e-Learning Strategy 
- The launch of the innovative 'Leading Practitioners-Leading Learners Programme' 
- Keynote speech by Peter Ford on 'Blogging in Education' 
- Strategic Leadership of ICT - Starting points and current developments by NCSL 
- e-learning with excluded learners 
- development and use of virtual learning environments 
- accessing high quality digital resources designed to exploit broadband 
- The Learning Platform Programme 
 
The keynote presentation will be given by Peter Ford, a nationally recognised authority 
on the use of blogs (online journals) in education. Additionally, a Alan Humphrey from 
the National College of School Leadership will outline current developments in relation 
to strategic leadership of ICT. There are further presentations about the use of e-
learning to cater for excluded learners and to outline the Norfolk e-Learning Strategy. 
 
 
To apply for a place on this conference please go to :  
http://advisoryservice.norfolk.gov.uk/inset  
 
or send a booking form to : 
Anne Mitchell, 
Norfolk Professional Development Centre 
Woodside Road 
NORWICH NR7 9QL 
 
Email: anne.mitchell@norfolk.gov.uk 
 
 

http://advisoryservice.norfolk.gov.uk/inset

